
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

ASX: IHR Release         27th April 2023 

 

intelliHR Change to CFO 
 

intelliHR Limited (ASX: IHR) announces today that its Chief Financial Officer (CFO), Suzanne Yeates, will step down and Alex 
Panich, CFO of Humanforce, will assume CFO responsibilities for IHR.  Suzanne Yeates continues with IHR as Company 
Secretary. 

IHR Independent Non-Executive Director, Anthony Bellas said: “Suzanne stepped back into the role of CFO in September 
2022 and has again made a vital contribution to the Company in her twin roles.” 

New CFO 

Mr Panich has been CFO of Humanforce since 2020 and has nearly two decades of financial experience across Australia, 
United Kingdom, and South-East Asia. Mr Panich was previously the Chief Financial Officer at marketing services firm, Salmat 
Limited, and was a Financial Controller at The People’s Operator and Adstream. 

Mr Panich has a BSc from The University of New South Wales and is a Chartered Accountant. 

 

Authorised for release by the Board of intelliHR 

Further Information  

intelliHR Investor Relations 

investor.relations@intellihr.com 

 

 

 

 

About ASX:IHR 

intelliHR is the intelligent people platform that empowers global HR leaders to create an inclusive, engaging, performing, 
and aligned working culture. The intelliHR platform is the cloud-based way to drive employee engagement, performance 
and retention, in today’s hybrid working world. Easily implemented, employing best-of-breed integrations, with powerful 
data at its core, intelliHR is the HR software choice for 300+ progressive organisations and over 70,000 users across 20 
countries. For more information, visit www.intellihr.com  

http://www.intellihr.com/

